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Mr. President,
We thank the delegation of Jordan for their presentation today. We note the positive steps taken to improve the human rights situation in the country. Still, we remain concerned that some laws still work against the Government of Jordan’s stated intention to enhance a free and open political debate. This includes the provisions on ‘Electronic Publications’ introduced by the 2012 amendment to the Press and Publications law.
We commend the steps taken by the Government in recent years in collaboration with civil society actors aiming at eliminating the use of torture and other ill-treatment. We encourage the Jordanian Government to continue this endeavor. In particular, we recommend that protection provided for persons deprived of their liberty is strengthened, preferably by ratification of the Optional Protocol to The Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment. 
We welcome the decision by the Jordanian Government in 2011 to approve amendments to the national constitution. We recommend that relevant national laws and regulations are amended accordingly by 1 October 2014, as stipulated in the Constitution. 
Finally, we highly welcome the ratification of the Optional Protocols to the Convention on the Rights of the Child and the Rome Statute, as well as the establishment of the National Center for Human Rights.
Thank you Mr. President.
